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550 Pinetown Rd, Suite 301, Ft. Washington, PA 19034
215-643-3892 . Email: PACPalliance@aol.com

L\W' PENNSYLVANIA ALLIANCE OF COUNSELING PROFESSIONALS

October 11, 2007

Dear PACP Member Association Presidents:

I am enclosing the 2007-2008 PACP Alliance Agreement and Budget for your review and signature. A summary of
PACP activities for 2006-2007 is included, as well as a listing of PACP’s priorities for 2007-2008.

I appreciated meeting with you and your organization representatives at the PACP Summit in June 2607. It was
helpful to get input from all of our member groups and to develop a joint plan for PACP’s future. Our direction and
commitment are clear. Hopefully membership drives can remove the financial limitations on moving forward.

The enclosed budget is a “bare bones” one. PAMFT has agreed to cover up to a $2500 shortfall in the budget for this
year if the professional counseling groups are unable to contribute beyond their budgeted amounts. As discussed at the
Summit, moving forward with a more active legislative effort will require increasing each group’s assessment in order
to cover the additional costs and our lobbyist’s full retainer.

Your organization’s assessment is enclosed. Please review this information with your Treasurer for payment. The
first quarter assessment is due in October/November.

Thank you for your continuing support of our collaborative legislative activities.
Sincerely yours,

Sally J. Tice, Ph.D., LMFT
PACP President
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